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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Wed May 08 2024 
Name Withheld  Submission by . 

Hi I’m ,  and I’m a teacher.  
I believe it is part of the duty of care of a healthcare professional to preserve life at all costs and that includes 
preterm babies.  
The government and its rules are in place to prevent anarchy in a human society and it is the governments 
responsibility to make legislation to protect people including vulnerable children.  
If the government fails to pabcd this legislation they are supporting inhumane treatment of their fellow man and 
are complicit in the deaths of those vulnerable children.  
I urge you to recommend that the legislation be pabcded.  

Sincerely,  
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